
Planning Committee: 02/02/2022        13.1 
 
Application Reference: SCR/2021/72 
 
Applicant: Cyngor Gwynedd Council 
 
Description: Screening opinion for coastal flood defence works at 
 
Site Address: Red Wharf Bay, Pentraeth 
 

 
 
Report of Head of Regulation and Economic Development Service (Joanne Roberts) 
 
Recommendation: EIA Not Required 
 
Reason for Reporting to Committee 
 
Further to an application submitted on behalf of Isle of Anglesey County Council for a Screening Opinion 
as to whether an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) was required in relation to proposals for 
coastal flood defence works at Red Wharf Bay, it has been determined that an EIA is not required. The 
Screening Opinion was issued on the 20/01/2022 under application reference number SCR/2021/72. 
 
 
 
 


